
We are now NABIP Ohio Chapter!

How We Got Here
In November 2021, a task force was convened to explore the 
possibility of a name change and rebrand of NAHU. This 
arose from concerns that our current name, specifically the 
word “underwriter,” is confusing, and no longer serves us 
well. The task force was organized and structured around the 
following mission and working groups. 
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Our local chapter names have changed too!

NABIP Greater Cincinnati Ohio Chapter 
NABIP Northeast Ohio Chapter 
NABIP Northwest Ohio Chapter 

NABIP Western Reserve Ohio Chapter 
Columbus Chapter of NABIP 

Pardon Our Dust!

Updated websites, social media and more will be rolling out over the 
next few weeks. Please be patient while we make these changes and 
feel free to reach out to the NABIP Ohio Office with any questions or 
concerns. 

Follow Us on Social Media!
Stay up to date with what's happening around the state by following NABIP Ohio on social media. 

NABIP Ohio Chapter  
330.273.5756  

www.nabipohio.org 

InstagramLinkedINTwitterFacebook




